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Year 6 Update 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

  

I will be holding a session in school next on Monday 3rd March 5.30-6.15pm to discuss the 

upcoming SATs assessments.  This year’s statutory end-of-KS2 assessments will be delivered 

nationally in the week beginning Monday 12th May. 

 

I’d really appreciate it if you could email me ( sredfern@st-johns-wetleyrocks.staffs.sch.uk 

) to confirm your attendance if you are able to make it.  If you are unable to attend, please 

do not worry- I will upload all information from the session to the class web page. 

 

I will be on hand to discuss revision guides and there will be an order form available for 

CGP revision guides, which can be purchased through the school at a lower cost.  These 

forms can be completed on the night should you wish to do so. 

 

There will also be a brief overview of information regarding the Standon Bowers OEC visit 

in June.  Again, if you’re unable to attend then this information will be uploaded to the 

class page too. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Mr S. Redfern 
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